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	Text1: Board of Trustees
	Text2: Mrs. Rosa Vega-Barrio, Superintendent
	Text3: Update to School Libary Advisory Council (SLAC)
	Text4: August 27, 2025
	Text5: During the July board meeting, the Board approved setting up a School Library Advisory Council (SLAC) to help guide decisions about library books and resources. At the time, administration believed it was a requirement under House Bill 900.
	Text6: Since then, we’ve received more details about the state rules through Senate Bill 13. It turns out, districts don’t have to create a SLAC unless 50 parents—or 10% of all parents, whichever is fewer—formally ask for one. We haven’t received any such request in Tornillo ISD.
	Text7: None
	Text8: Based on this new information and the fact that a SLAC is not required for our district, administration recommends updating EFB (LOCAL) to formally opt out of establishing a School Library Advisory Council.


